
Multiple files are bound together in this PDF Package.

Adobe recommends using Adobe Reader or Adobe Acrobat version 8 or later to work with 
documents contained within a PDF Package. By updating to the latest version, you’ll enjoy 
the following benefits:  

•  Efficient, integrated PDF viewing 

•  Easy printing 

•  Quick searches 

Don’t have the latest version of Adobe Reader?  

Click here to download the latest version of Adobe Reader

If you already have Adobe Reader 8, 
click a file in this PDF Package to view it.

http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html




From: Joe_Morgan@URSCorp.com
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; 
cc: Jcos@chevron.com; Jacob_Henry@URSCorp.com; Rachel_Naccarati@URSCorp.


com; 
Subject: Chevron Pipeline Company (CPL) Sunol Site Update
Date: Monday, September 15, 2008 10:59:04 AM


Jerry, we are continuing to make progress on the CPL Sunol site. Our latest monthly update will be 
delayed. You may not know, but our CPL project manager lives and works in the Houston, TX area. Due 
to the hurricane impacts we are running behind in his review of the monthly update. We will forward it to 
you as soon as we have approval from CPL. Thanks for you patience. 
 
Joe 
 
 
Joe Morgan III 
Senior Project Manager 
URS Corporation 
1333 Broadway, Suite 800 
Oakland, CA 94612 
 
Telephone - 510-874-3201 
Fax - 510-874-3268 
 
This e-mail and any attachments are confidential. If you receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you 
should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should destroy the e-mail and any attachments or 
copies. 
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